Christianson, Eric

From: Shira Goldman [shirabethgoldman@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 7:52 PM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: monroe street family in FAVOR of Brocach

We are a family, 2 adults & 2 young children. We are very much in favor of Brocach moving into Monroe St.
Thanks!

Shira Goldman, RD
UW-Madison Physician Assistant Program
Class 0of 2012




